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I am heartily against this proposal to legalize E-bikes in our national forests. In fact, I can see absolutely no

benefit to doing so.

 

The forests are a natural environment and surely should be respected as such.  Beyond necessary

accommodations to allow disabled people to experience the forests it is my opinion that no motorized vehicles

should ever leave the roads.  I spent many years of my life volunteering in the national forests and I do know how

difficult it is to care for the trails.  This proposal would not help preserve these areas and may well endanger

them.

 

Thank you for reading my comment.


